
 

STATE BANK OF PAKISTAN 

Engineering Division 

SBP Banking Services Corporation 

Multan Office 

 

No.Engg./63952/2020                                                                                 Date 24-08-2020       

 

CORRIGENDUM 

 

UPGRADATION OF ELECTRICAL SYSTEM AT SBP BSC (BANK) MULTAN 

With reference to ‘INVITATION TO BID’ No. Engg/ 60770/2020  dated 07-08-2020 on 

the captioned subject which appeared on SBP website on 07-08-2020, PPRA website on 

10-08-2020 (PPRA Tender No. TS428220E), all interested ‘Firms/Contractors are notified 

as under; 

 

i. The deadline for submission of Proposals/Bids has been extended to                            

18-09-2020 at 3:00p.m. The bids will be opened on the same day at 3:30p.m. 

 

Except the above-mentioned instruction, all the other contents and terms & conditions of 

the published ‘Invitation to Bid’ will remain unchanged. This corrigendum is available on 

PPRA and SBP websites at www.ppra.org.pk and www.spb.org.pk respectively. 

 

 

- Sd/- 

Deputy Chief Manager 

State Bank of Pakistan 

                                    SBP BSC (Bank) Multan 

 

 

 

 

 


